
Summary Report for CPAC District 3 for March and April, 2021 

 

 A senior member of CPAC 3 has not been able to join us through virtual media as she is not 

comfortable using this method. Another member, a truck driver finds difficult to connect with 

internet while driving so has missed some meetings during this pandemic. 

 A presentation on Online Security and Scam will be presented by Better Business Bureau, 

organized by Victim Services on May 26 at 4.30pm. This will be followed by CPAC 3 May 

meeting. 

 We welcomed Tineesha Slawter, the new Coordinator for District 3 at our April meeting.  

  

 

Submitted by Tazul Ali – Chair CPAC #3 


